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Southside BMX Club

	Newsletter







February  2007


Welcome New Members

	· James Hamilton
	· Michael Salmond

	· Corey Czirr
	· Jesse Nelson


We hope you enjoy your racing with us at Southside BMX Club. Remember to nominate NO LATER than 3:20pm and please don’t hesitate to speak to any committee member if you have any questions.

Safety Issues: Very Important
Riders MUST wear long sleeved tops, tucked into long pants; also long socks to cover their ankles must be worn. This is NOT negotiable. Helments must be done up tight, (two finger space between the strap and chin). During practice, riders must not stop on the track, in particular the top of berms and jumps on the 1st straight. These rules are for your own safety.

Can You Help?

Unfortunately, our Secretary has had to resign due to work commitments. Can anybody fill this position until the AGM in September? If you are interested, please see Carl or Assistant Secretary, Tania. This position is quite viable to job share, if anyone is interested but can’t commit to the whole job. It is not difficult and not too time consuming.

Come & Try Day

Southside BMX Club held a Come & Try Day on Saturday 10th February. This was another successful event with over 80 riders registering on the day. Already we have a few new members signed up to race, and many more keen to register. A special THANK YOU to Tania Wehr and all her many helpers for their hard work and effort in organising this event for us. It is truly appreciated by the committee. A thank you also to Julie at Trevor Spriggs office. Our local MP, once again kindly let us use their photocopy machine and paper to print the thousands of flyers that were sent out for the event.

Reminder - No Racing This Saturday 17th  February

Due to Super Series #1 at Westside.

Super Series at Southside

On Sunday 15th April (middle weekend of the school holidays) Super Series #4 will be held at our track. All members with an open or sprocket license are encouraged to attend. If you can’t race, come down and watch WA’s best riders battle it out!! It is always a great day. We need to get sponsorship for some of the classes and letters requesting this will be arranged soon. We will be holding raffles on the day and, as always, we need some help in the canteen. So please, if you are attending, see Carl and many hands will make it easy for us all.
Changes to Race Calenadar
2007 IS NOW AVAILABLE. Any changes that are made are put directly onto the club web page. Please check it regularly.
Cadbury Easter Eggs

We will be holding an Easter fundraiser by selling small bags of Cadbury Easter Eggs. Each family will be asked to sell one box. These will be available for collection at racing on Saturday 24 February. Please see Pauline at the canteen. Please sell as many as you can to help get the necessary $$$$s for our new clubrooms.

Sundowner

The committee has decided to hold a Sundowner after racing on Saturday 17th March. Please bring a plate of ‘nibbles’ to share. There are some drinks available to purchase, but they are limited so please BYO. There will be hamburgers provided for the kids. This is a fantastic way for members, new and old, to get to know each other in a friendly and relaxed atmosphere. Please put this date on your calendar.

Quiz Night

We will be holding this fantastic event later this year. Date and venue still to be finalized. This will be our major fundraising for the year, with a lot of money still needed to get our clubrooms finished. It is expected to be held in Aug/Sept. Pauline is hoping for a fresh team to help on an organizing committee for the occasion. If anyone is interested, please see Pauline at the track. A Quiz Night is not complete without some major prizes, so if you can help with donations instead, we will be most thankful. Remember that ALL of us, es and the children benefit from having new clubrooms, not just a few.  Please everyone get on board with this exciting time.

Nominations

Due to the large number of riders nominating at Southside, racing will have start on time. Therefore nominations will close at 3.20pm SHARP!!!!! IF YOU ARRIVE LATER THAN 3.20pm YOU WILL BE ABLE TO RACE BUT YOU WILL NOT BE SCORED

Gate Practice - Thursdays

Carl is continuing to organize gate practice again this year. The track is open to licensed riders in FULL protection gear from 4pm to 6pm.

Canteen News

There is a roster in place to help with various duties in the canteen. We need your help; it is too busy for one person. Please see Lisa & put your name down. Donations of cakes etc for afternoon tea are also very welcome. 
Thank You

To the Hansen family for the kind donation of a new BBQ. Anyone who has used the BBQ will know that we are in dire need of a new one. Also many thanks to Paul McCartney from Bike Force Southern River, for setting up his shop and display for the Come N Try day last weekend.

Congratulations
To Jonas Aranda on winning a $50 voucher at Bullcreek Shopping Centre. Jonas won a club award and went into a draw at the Centre and won. The BMX club also won $100 which will be used to purchase extra raffle prizes at the Super Series.

	Licenses due to expire:


Haydn McTaggart
11 February 2007
Jarvis Emberson
21 February 2007

Kye Barker
25 February 2007
Jordan Emberson
21 February 2007

Kalen Barker
25 February 2007
Zac Bradford
25 February 2007

Hamish Curran-Maher
25 February 2007
Thomas Eastland
25 February 2007

Joshua Gregory
25 February 2007
Mark Gregory
25 February 2007

Lachlan Keogh
25 February 2007
Tony Keogh
25 February 2007

Reid Kuller
25 February 2007
Joseph Masters
25 February 2007

Leah McGrady
25 February 2007
Kasey Nicholas
25 February 2007

Kirt O’Leary
25 February 2007
Byron Robertson
25 February 2007

Jesse Waters
25 February 2007
Oliver Maverick
26 February 2007

Billy Bowen
6 March 2007
Dylan Mitchell
6 March 2007

Kurt Hough
6 March 2007
Pandu Kerr
11 March 2007

Anson Troth
11 March 2007
Dillan Langdon
15 March 2007

William Kehoe
18 March 2007


	Upcoming Events Reminder:


· Super Series #1
-
THIS weekend - Westside (Balcatta) 17th February – twilight. 



Reminder gate drops at 3pm No racing at Southside
· Super Series #2
-
Collie – Saturday 10th March

· Super Series #3
-
Rockingham – Saturday 31st March

All forms now available on the BMXWA website and at the canteen

	For Sale:


· Club race jerseys, caps and bucket hats. We have various sizes available.

Enquires at the canteen
· Black FOX race pants (size 28” waist). Suit 12 – 13 year old. Good condition. $50

Enquire Cath Stevens 9397 0374
Thank you to our sponsors




� EMBED PSP5.Image  ���














PAGE  
southsidebmx.tripod.com

www.bmxsportswa.com.au

[image: image2.png]


_1072609736.bin

